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RECOMMENDATION 
 
This memorandum is: 
  

  To be received for information 
OR 

 To recommend that:  
 

That Council receive memo 2018-M-016 regarding the proposed changes to the Ontario 
building Code. 
 

 
INFORMATION 
 
After reviewing the letter from the Township of Norwich, I agree that there is some burden put on 
Municipal Building Departments in respect to training for new code requirements, in regards to energy 
conservation, resource conservation and environmental protection. But I do feel that the Building Code 
is the best place to address these issue and most of the burden is placed on the designers and Architects 
before permit applications get to the municipality for review. 
 
Energy conservation, resource conservation and environmental protection, are not new to the Building 
Code, as per the attached introduction they were included in the 2012 version of the Ontario Building 
Code along with changes to renovations to existing building, barrier free access requirements and a list 
of other changes.. 
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